
NOTICE OF MEETING 

The Fire Board of the Sherwood Forest Estates Fire District will meet in a workshop session on August 17, 
2021 at 4:00 PM. Board Members will meet at the fire house at 450 Little John Road, Williams, Arizona. 
The board Road, Williams, Arizona.   

 

The purpose of the meeting is: 

1, Update/Review of the Boards Policy Manual  

 2. Discuss the possible construction of a third building on Fire Department property.  

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

In accordance with state law, notice for all fire district public meetings along with agendas, must be 
posted at least 24-hours in advance of the meeting. Public notices for the Sherwood Forest Estates Fire 
District are posted at the Fire Station located at 450 Little John Rd., Williams, Arizona. Public meeting 
notices are also posted on the Sherwood Forest Estates Fire District web site - 
https://www.sherwoodforestestatesfiredistrict.com Please be advised that only the address listed may 
be relied on for official postings under the Arizona Open Meeting Law. A technological problem or 
failure that either prevents the posting of public notices on a website or that temporarily or 
permanently prevents the use of all or part of the website does not preclude the holding of the meeting 
for which the notice was posted, if the public body complies with all other public notice requirements. 
This agenda will be posted at the SFEFD fire house, 450 Little John Rd. by Mr. Walter Krushinsky no later 
than August 16, 2021 at 9 AM. 


